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Title of CRADA:   Collaboration on Quality of Animal Drug Submissions (QUADS) 

FDA Principal Investigator (PI):  
Marilyn N. Martinez, Ph.D., HFV-130,

                                                                    Center for Veterinary Medicine, FDA

Collaborator Principal Investigator (CPI):    Jim E. Riviere, D.V.M., Ph.D., Riviere Consulting

The Food and Drug Administration, Center for Veterinary Medicine (CVM), and Riviere Consulting have entered into a formal collaboration to identify and address problems regarding the quality of new animal drug applications submitted by sponsors to FDA for review.  The overall purpose of this collaboration is to improve communications between CVM and the animal drug sponsor, help drug sponsors better understand regulatory requirements, and assist CVM in its goal of improving the quality of the submissions it receives. 

The CPI will independently make his services available to animal drug sponsors to evaluate the quality of their submissions.  For those that decide to use his services, Dr. Riviere will evaluate the submission for compliance with CVM regulations and guidances.  He will also examine the data and analysis for both accuracy and consistency, and assess whether or not the submission contains all critical elements necessary for a quality submission.  Dr. Riviere will provide the information he gathers during these reviews to the drug sponsor and will provide CVM a memo indicating which sections of the submission he has reviewed.

As part of this joint effort, Dr. Riviere will provide CVM with a semi-annual report presenting his finding and conclusions.  He may also identify those areas that are the most difficult and confusing to drug sponsors, and which lead to misunderstandings between CVM and the regulated industry.  These efforts may also result in suggestions for process improvement.

This CRADA is not an endorsement of any service or product of Riviere Consulting.  Sponsors of new animal drugs are not required to use that company's services.  CVM will review submissions Dr. Riviere has evaluated in the normal order of the review queue and subject those submissions to the normal review process.

For more information on Riviere Consulting's activities under this CRADA, you may refer to www.riviereconsulting.com.
Individuals interested in participating in the same type of collaborative arrangement with CVM may contact Dr. Martinez at MMartin1@cvm.fda.gov.
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